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Mrs. Fred Koch
8500 B. 1l3th
wichita, K8 67206

Dear Mrs. Koch:

You are among a very small group pf people whose support
for the Libertarian Party has been so consistent and so generous
that eur standard tokens of appreciation are totally inadequate.
You should have a direct insight into the workings of the LP
Nationdl Headquarters, in order to judge for yourself whether
your support has been merited. Therefore, I will be attempting
to provide this insight to gou from time to time.

The recent meeting of the LP National Committee in Atlanta
was a very encouraging Beginning to a very important year. Many
members and observers remarked at the unified sense of purpose
wvhich was felt at the meeting. ~Progress on cur new recruiting
materials continues, and I expect that we will have our booklet
"Local Problems - Libertarian Solutions® out by spring, to join
a nww receuiting flyer, our campus newspaper Outlook, and a
booklet on speééfic political campaign techniques written

particularly for LP candidates.

There are a number of LP candidecies of interest, some
of which are likely to result 4in LP victory in partisan races.
I will supply details as they become available. In the meantime,
Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can be of service to you.

Sincerely,

Chris Hocker
National Director
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Mr. David Koch
200 Bantral Park S.

#25C
New York, NY 10019

Dear Mr. Koch:

You are among a very small group of People whose support
for the Libertarian Party hag been so consistent and 80 generous
- inadequate.

National Headquarters, in order to Judge for yourself whether
your support has been merited. Therefore, I will be attempting

to provide this insight to you from time to time.

The recent mit:ng b:; the LP National Committee in Atlanta
was a very encouraging inning to a very important year. Many
members and observers remarked &t the unified sense of purpose
which was felt at the meeting. Progress on our new recmhiting
materials continues, and I eéxpect that we will have our booklet
"Local Problems - Libertarian Solutions” out by spring, to join
& new recruiting flyer, our Campus newspaper Outlook, and a
booklet on specific political campaign techniques written
particularly for LP candidases.
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I will supply details as
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National Director
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